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SATs Information Evening 

14th February 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

As part of the preparation for SATs, we would like to invite you to a meeting on 

Tuesday 28th February at 5.30pm in the lower hall.  At this meeting, we will give 

you an overview of the Key Stage 1 SATs and we will discuss ways to help prepare 

and support your child before and during the tests.  

We really hope that you can join us on this evening and hope it will provide you with 

some useful information about the tests in May.  

If you have any questions prior to the meeting, please feel free to contact me on: 

S_jacoby@manorpark.coventry.sch.uk 

 

 

Kind regards, 

Sarah Jacoby 

Lower Phase Leader   
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